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May 2024

Description
The City of Bellevue Transportation Department will be adding road striping (paint that shows 
where the lanes are) to 116th Avenue SE between SE 46th Street and SE 52nd Street. Phase 1 
of this work will happen at the same time as repaving, which is part of the city-wide Pavement 
Preservation Program. Phase 2 of this work will occur in early fall as part of a city-wide 
channelization project. New shared shoulders will be added to both sides of the road for most 
of this section. In some areas where the road is narrower, there will only be a shoulder on one 
side. These new shoulders will visually narrow the roadway and have a traffic calming effect.

Information
Lindsey Pavletich, project manager | 425-452-4636 | lpavletich@bellevuewa.gov
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person 
shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by the Title 
VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 1964, be excluded from participating in, be denied the 
benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally funded 
program and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been 
violated may file a complaint with the Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint 
forms and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable modification requests 
please phone at least 48 hours in advance 425-452-7925 (voice) or email 
ghagstrom@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding modifications, 
contact the City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and Equal Opportunity Officer at 
ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.


